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Investigation of

Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board is Concluded
 

The Board of Directors of the Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board
(YWCHSB) is pleased that this report is concluded and that Mr. Justice Hughes has not
found any wrong doing by the members of the board. 
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For more information please contact:
Tina Sebert 
Public Relations Liaison 
Yukon Workers’ Compensation Health & Safety Board
Tel: 867.667.8695 
Email: Tina.Sebert@gov.yk.ca 

Copies of the investigation report may be picked up at the Yukon Workers’
Compensation Health & Safety Board, 401 Strickland Street (and 4th Avenue),
Whitehorse. 
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